June L}’ 1957

Franklin Aston & Fair
P, 0. Box 749
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In checking through our files we find
that we have not recived a C-105 Well Log on
your Waller Lease, Well No. 2, in Section 33~
135-28E, NE SE, Chaves County, New Mexico,

We have to have this form before our
files are complete. Please submit (5) five
copies 6f this form as soon as possible.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No., 2
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